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Pdf free Police and society fifth edition (2023)
the study of ancient law has blossomed in recent years in english alone there have been dozens of studies devoted to classical greek and
roman law to the roman legal codes and to the legal traditions of the ancient near east among many other topics legal documents written on
papyrus began to be published in some abundance by the end of the nineteenth century but even after substantial publication history legal
papyri have not received due attention from legal historians this book blends the two usually distinct juristic scholarly traditions
classical and egyptological into a coherent presentation of the legal documents from egypt from the ptolemaic to the late byzantine periods
all translated and accompanied by expert commentary the volume will serve as an introduction to the rich legal sources from egypt in the
later phases of its ancient history as well as a tool to compare legal documents from other cultures charts the history of execution laws
and practices in the bloody code era and its extraordinary transformation by 1900 this popular text effectively explains and justifies the
use of the sociological imagination to understand the nature of institutions of work occupations organizations management and employment
and how they are changing in the twenty first century with outstanding breadth of coverage it provides an authoritative overview of both
traditio 日本のことを英語で伝えるシリーズ 政治 外交問題 社会について解説します 日米 日韓関係から 日本女性の社会での地位 ヤクザやオタク文化まで 幅広く取り上げています 30の質問と答えを読み進めることで 多くの重要英語表現を身につけることができるよう構成されてい
ます 姉妹編として 地理 人 言語編 歴史 宗教 プライド編 があります first published in 2015 routledge is an imprint of taylor francis an informa company this book is a
collection of fifteen contributions that undertake a detailed analysis of seven broad dimensions of india s economy and society all the
contributions approach the problems in their respective areas empirically while being theoretically informed the book begins with a section
containing detailed and empirically supported chapters on the recent crisis in india s agricultural sector and the reforms in the
agricultural markets another section is dedicated to the issue of infrastructure financing and new ways of financing large infrastructural
projects are critically examined other sections are related to innovations and technology impacts on industry international trade health
and education labor and employment and the very important issue of gender the selected discussion topics are both of contemporary
importance and expected to remain so for some time most of the chapters introduce readers to data in addition to methods of analyzing this
data to arrive at policy oriented conclusions the rich collection carries learnings for researchers working on a wide range of topics
related to development studies as well as for policymakers and corporate watchers using a fourfold approach derived from symbolic
anthropology sociology semiotics and philology joy hambuechen potter focuses on the cornice or frame tale of the decameron its purpose and
its relationship to the stories originally published in 1982 the princeton legacy library uses the latest print on demand technology to
again make available previously out of print books from the distinguished backlist of princeton university press these editions preserve
the original texts of these important books while presenting them in durable paperback and hardcover editions the goal of the princeton
legacy library is to vastly increase access to the rich scholarly heritage found in the thousands of books published by princeton
university press since its founding in 1905 i thank god allah for giving me well being and the courage to complete this seven chapter book
and it has also fulfilled my long time desire which is always to share my opinion with different people in different communities however
human beings are not complete creatures neither perfect i am not an exception you might disagree with some of my opinions which is very
much understandable because no two people will always agree on the same thing all the time however i recommend you and every single reader
of this and other books to carefully read every single subject topic very well before making any conclusion to agree or disagree majority
of topics and subjects in this book are based on own personal experience and research and no part of this book is a copy from any other
text however i get some of my evidence and reference from the holy quran and the tradition of prophet muhammad you might read a book with
an open mind but the real life events that took place and i highlighted some of them are always better to act on something you learn before
it could happen to you or you might experience it before and you don t want it to happen to you again i recommend for every reader to
follow the best examples which i highlighted majority of which will surely help you finally if i said something that offended you that is
not my intention my real and true intention is to help people in different level of society in regards to issues facing them and sometimes
it is almost impossible to make your point without using a reference and example that might sound offensive to someone however that is not
the intention of most authors to offend the readers i wish may god allah make it easy for us to accept the truth and follow the right part
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to him may allah keep peace and his blessing hand on the soul of my mother and father who passed away with the rest of islamic community
who passed away too may allah increase his peace and tranquillity on the legacy of prophet muhammad his followers and the rest of islamic
community and individuals i end with the name of allah the most gracious the most merciful seventeen distinguished historians of early
modern britain pay tribute to an outstanding scholar and teacher presenting reviews of major areas of debate the definitive canadian
resource from the leading association on child health development paediatrician dr diane sacks and the cps have compiled the most current
information relating to child health and development this guide empowers parents to make informed decisions about their child s well being
by laying out the information in an engaging and informative way emphasis is placed on health development injury prevention and nutrition
organized into age specific sections the book features a modular format that allows parents or caregivers to jump in and out with just the
information they need clear instructions are given to help parents assess the severity of a situation or condition with guidelines that
recommend mention at the next dr s appt make an appt to see the dr or proceed to the clinic or emergency room immediately this type of easy
to apply advice will make this a go to resource for generations to come the book includes the most up to date information on preparing for
your baby s arrival the role of the parent in caring for your child s health the canadian health care system dealing with the system and
your role as a parent in getting the best care growth and development charts a detailed section on children s mental health the canadian
paediatric society cps has been working for children since 1922 today more than 2 000 paediatricians from across canada belong to the cps
in recent years the peasant household has become a central focal point of social history this is true not only because the peasant
represents the major element of european society through the nineteenth century but also because many of the main issues in modern
historical debate can be studied within the sphere of the peasant family this book deals with the european peasant family during the period
of transformation from agrarian to industrial society the time called by some the period of protoindustrialization the essays in this
volume explore some of the major issues concerning the influence of the economy society and institutions on the peasant household and
conversely the influence of the peasant household on the outside world themes dealt with include the ways in which the physical environment
and the economy may make for very different family structures and even affect intra family relationships the effects of inheritance
marriage and kinship strategies as well as social pressure on peasant family structure and demography the debate about changing gender
roles and status the debate over the manner and effects of class formation questions of social and political agency the nature of gender
and parent child relations the validity of protoindustrial theory and the role of peasants in initiating industrialization as consumers
producers and as a labor force in examining these themes the essays provide both case studies and innovative analysis by preeminent
international scholars in the fields of family and women s history economic history and demography issues in medicine psychology religion
and society 2013 edition is a scholarlyeditions book that delivers timely authoritative and comprehensive information about religion and
health the editors have built issues in medicine psychology religion and society 2013 edition on the vast information databases of
scholarlynews you can expect the information about religion and health in this book to be deeper than what you can access anywhere else as
well as consistently reliable authoritative informed and relevant the content of issues in medicine psychology religion and society 2013
edition has been produced by the world s leading scientists engineers analysts research institutions and companies all of the content is
from peer reviewed sources and all of it is written assembled and edited by the editors at scholarlyeditions and available exclusively from
us you now have a source you can cite with authority confidence and credibility more information is available at scholarlyeditions com this
unique study of turkmen women and their folk songs looks at religion ritual and family as seen through the eyes of the women and their
songs this widely used text has been expanded to include the most important issues in contemporary schooling including new end of chapter
sections for further reading new references added to the useful additional resources section school and society fifth edition uses
realistic case studies dialogues and open ended questions designed to stimulate thinking about problems related to school and society
including curriculum reform social justice and competing forms of research written in a style that speaks directly to today s educator this
book tackles such crucial questions as do schools socialize students to become productive workers does schooling reproduce social class and
pass on ethnic and gender biases can a teacher avoid passing on dominant social and cultural values what besides subjects do students
really learn in schools school and society is one of the five books in the highly regarded teachers college press thinking about education
series now in its fifth edition all of the books in this series are designed to help pre and in service teachers bridge the gap between
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theory and practice praise for previous editions i have been surprised and pleased by the relevance of this particular book to the lives
and work of my beginning teachers teaching education this series does a masterful job of bringing together the basic issues and teaching
methods that should frame social and philosophical foundations curricula educational theory the availability of various technological
platforms enables individuals to feel a deeper sense of connectivity and contribution to their social circles and the world around them
this growing dependence on social networking platforms has altered the ways in which society functions and communicates social media and
the transformation of interaction in society is a definitive reference source for timely scholarly research evaluating the impact of social
networking platforms on a variety of relationships including those between individuals governments citizens businesses and consumers
featuring expansive coverage on a range of topics relating to social media applications and uses across industries this publication is a
critical reference source for professionals educators students and academicians seeking current research on the role and impact of new
media on modern society this publication features authoritative research based chapters across a range of relevant topics including but not
limited to computer mediated communication nonprofit projects disaster response management education cyberbullying microblogging digital
paranoia user interaction augmentation and viral messaging covering the major social and political events of british history from the late
victorian era through to the present day the 6th edition of this landmark textbook helps students critically examine the relationship
between the british state and its citizens with accessible and engaging prose the book guides students through a mix of chronological and
thematic coverage connecting key political economic and social changes helping them examine the main themes and trends in british political
history newly featuring definitions of key terms and with 20 additional illustrations the 6th edition has also been updated to cover events
since the 2015 general election including the 2017 and 2019 general elections the brexit vote and negotiations the covid 19 pandemic the
resignation of david cameron the fall of theresa may and the rise of boris johnson the rise of cultural politics including feminism black
lives matter the centralisation of government and identity politics this book is essential for anyone looking to for an introduction to
modern british social and political history this fifth volume in christian fuchs s media communication and society series presents
foundations and applications of digital ethics based on critical theory it applies a critical approach to ethics within the realm of
digital technology based on the notions of alienation communication in justice media in justice and digital in justice it analyses ethics
in the context of digital labour and the surveillance industrial complex social media research ethics privacy on facebook participation co
operation and sustainability in the information society the digital commons the digital public sphere and digital democracy the book
consists of three parts part i presents some of the philosophical foundations of critical humanist digital ethics part ii applies these
foundations to concrete digital ethics case studies part iii presents broad conclusions about how to advance the digital commons the
digital public sphere and digital democracy which is the ultimate goal of digital ethics this book is essential reading for both students
and researchers in media culture communication studies and related disciplines represents the first integrated effort to deal with age as a
crucial variable in the social system of special interest to sociologists for whom the sociology of age seems destined to become a special
field this third edition of sport and society with contributions from some of the field s most highly respected scholars covers the myriad
of complex pervasive and global issues confronting sport in the 21st century it continues to be a foundation text for students across most
sport disciplines russel hoye la trobe university australia the third edition of sport and society reinforces its place as one of the most
valuable texts for students and others engaging in social scientific study of sport overall the book continues to achieve an unrivalled
balance between different social science disciplines that have been applied to sport between local national and international issues and
between broad overviews and specific detail on every topic the end result is a book that is a must on many academic reading lists iain
lindsey durham university uk fully updated and revised the third edition of barrie houlihan and dominic malcolm s ground breaking sport and
society provides students and instructors with a one stop text that is comprehensive accessible international and engaging this popular
book approaches the study of sport from a multi disciplinary perspective presents the importance of social structure power and inequality
in analysing the nature and significance of sport in society addresses the rapid commercialization and regulation of sport engages in
comparative analysis to understand problems clearly and produce sound solutions expands students knowledge through chapter summaries guides
to further reading and extensive bibliographies offers five new chapters addressing the key contemporary issues of lifestyle sport sport
for development and peace the governance of international sport organisations sports fandom and sport in east asia a superb teaching text
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this new edition will be relished by instructors seeking an authoritative introduction to sport and society and students who want a
relevant enriching text for their learning and research needs reprint of the original first published in 1875 vol 22 26 contents include
annual report of the agricultural experiment station of the university of wisconsin no 1 5



The Beethoven Quartett Society. [Five programmes.] 1845
the study of ancient law has blossomed in recent years in english alone there have been dozens of studies devoted to classical greek and
roman law to the roman legal codes and to the legal traditions of the ancient near east among many other topics legal documents written on
papyrus began to be published in some abundance by the end of the nineteenth century but even after substantial publication history legal
papyri have not received due attention from legal historians this book blends the two usually distinct juristic scholarly traditions
classical and egyptological into a coherent presentation of the legal documents from egypt from the ptolemaic to the late byzantine periods
all translated and accompanied by expert commentary the volume will serve as an introduction to the rich legal sources from egypt in the
later phases of its ancient history as well as a tool to compare legal documents from other cultures

Law and Society in Egypt from Alexander to the Arab Conquest 2014
charts the history of execution laws and practices in the bloody code era and its extraordinary transformation by 1900

A History of World Society and Discovering the Global Past 1999-08-01
this popular text effectively explains and justifies the use of the sociological imagination to understand the nature of institutions of
work occupations organizations management and employment and how they are changing in the twenty first century with outstanding breadth of
coverage it provides an authoritative overview of both traditio

Execution, State and Society in England, 1660–1900 2023-10-31
日本のことを英語で伝えるシリーズ 政治 外交問題 社会について解説します 日米 日韓関係から 日本女性の社会での地位 ヤクザやオタク文化まで 幅広く取り上げています 30の質問と答えを読み進めることで 多くの重要英語表現を身につけることができるよう構成されています 姉妹編として
地理 人 言語編 歴史 宗教 プライド編 があります

Sociology, Work and Industry 2008-04-30
first published in 2015 routledge is an imprint of taylor francis an informa company

The Politics， Diplomacy Issues and Society of Japan　日本事情－政治・外交・社会編 2011-11-02
this book is a collection of fifteen contributions that undertake a detailed analysis of seven broad dimensions of india s economy and
society all the contributions approach the problems in their respective areas empirically while being theoretically informed the book
begins with a section containing detailed and empirically supported chapters on the recent crisis in india s agricultural sector and the
reforms in the agricultural markets another section is dedicated to the issue of infrastructure financing and new ways of financing large
infrastructural projects are critically examined other sections are related to innovations and technology impacts on industry international
trade health and education labor and employment and the very important issue of gender the selected discussion topics are both of
contemporary importance and expected to remain so for some time most of the chapters introduce readers to data in addition to methods of
analyzing this data to arrive at policy oriented conclusions the rich collection carries learnings for researchers working on a wide range
of topics related to development studies as well as for policymakers and corporate watchers



Government and Society 2015-04-08
using a fourfold approach derived from symbolic anthropology sociology semiotics and philology joy hambuechen potter focuses on the cornice
or frame tale of the decameron its purpose and its relationship to the stories originally published in 1982 the princeton legacy library
uses the latest print on demand technology to again make available previously out of print books from the distinguished backlist of
princeton university press these editions preserve the original texts of these important books while presenting them in durable paperback
and hardcover editions the goal of the princeton legacy library is to vastly increase access to the rich scholarly heritage found in the
thousands of books published by princeton university press since its founding in 1905

Transactions of the California State Agricultural Society 1874
i thank god allah for giving me well being and the courage to complete this seven chapter book and it has also fulfilled my long time
desire which is always to share my opinion with different people in different communities however human beings are not complete creatures
neither perfect i am not an exception you might disagree with some of my opinions which is very much understandable because no two people
will always agree on the same thing all the time however i recommend you and every single reader of this and other books to carefully read
every single subject topic very well before making any conclusion to agree or disagree majority of topics and subjects in this book are
based on own personal experience and research and no part of this book is a copy from any other text however i get some of my evidence and
reference from the holy quran and the tradition of prophet muhammad you might read a book with an open mind but the real life events that
took place and i highlighted some of them are always better to act on something you learn before it could happen to you or you might
experience it before and you don t want it to happen to you again i recommend for every reader to follow the best examples which i
highlighted majority of which will surely help you finally if i said something that offended you that is not my intention my real and true
intention is to help people in different level of society in regards to issues facing them and sometimes it is almost impossible to make
your point without using a reference and example that might sound offensive to someone however that is not the intention of most authors to
offend the readers i wish may god allah make it easy for us to accept the truth and follow the right part to him may allah keep peace and
his blessing hand on the soul of my mother and father who passed away with the rest of islamic community who passed away too may allah
increase his peace and tranquillity on the legacy of prophet muhammad his followers and the rest of islamic community and individuals i end
with the name of allah the most gracious the most merciful

India’s Economy and Society 2021-07-09
seventeen distinguished historians of early modern britain pay tribute to an outstanding scholar and teacher presenting reviews of major
areas of debate

Proceedings of the Royal Dublin Society 1851
the definitive canadian resource from the leading association on child health development paediatrician dr diane sacks and the cps have
compiled the most current information relating to child health and development this guide empowers parents to make informed decisions about
their child s well being by laying out the information in an engaging and informative way emphasis is placed on health development injury
prevention and nutrition organized into age specific sections the book features a modular format that allows parents or caregivers to jump
in and out with just the information they need clear instructions are given to help parents assess the severity of a situation or condition
with guidelines that recommend mention at the next dr s appt make an appt to see the dr or proceed to the clinic or emergency room



immediately this type of easy to apply advice will make this a go to resource for generations to come the book includes the most up to date
information on preparing for your baby s arrival the role of the parent in caring for your child s health the canadian health care system
dealing with the system and your role as a parent in getting the best care growth and development charts a detailed section on children s
mental health the canadian paediatric society cps has been working for children since 1922 today more than 2 000 paediatricians from across
canada belong to the cps

Philosophical Transactions of the Royal Society of London 1834
in recent years the peasant household has become a central focal point of social history this is true not only because the peasant
represents the major element of european society through the nineteenth century but also because many of the main issues in modern
historical debate can be studied within the sphere of the peasant family this book deals with the european peasant family during the period
of transformation from agrarian to industrial society the time called by some the period of protoindustrialization the essays in this
volume explore some of the major issues concerning the influence of the economy society and institutions on the peasant household and
conversely the influence of the peasant household on the outside world themes dealt with include the ways in which the physical environment
and the economy may make for very different family structures and even affect intra family relationships the effects of inheritance
marriage and kinship strategies as well as social pressure on peasant family structure and demography the debate about changing gender
roles and status the debate over the manner and effects of class formation questions of social and political agency the nature of gender
and parent child relations the validity of protoindustrial theory and the role of peasants in initiating industrialization as consumers
producers and as a labor force in examining these themes the essays provide both case studies and innovative analysis by preeminent
international scholars in the fields of family and women s history economic history and demography

Transactions of the Ossianic Society for the Year ... 1859
issues in medicine psychology religion and society 2013 edition is a scholarlyeditions book that delivers timely authoritative and
comprehensive information about religion and health the editors have built issues in medicine psychology religion and society 2013 edition
on the vast information databases of scholarlynews you can expect the information about religion and health in this book to be deeper than
what you can access anywhere else as well as consistently reliable authoritative informed and relevant the content of issues in medicine
psychology religion and society 2013 edition has been produced by the world s leading scientists engineers analysts research institutions
and companies all of the content is from peer reviewed sources and all of it is written assembled and edited by the editors at
scholarlyeditions and available exclusively from us you now have a source you can cite with authority confidence and credibility more
information is available at scholarlyeditions com

Five Frames for the Decameron 2014-07-14
this unique study of turkmen women and their folk songs looks at religion ritual and family as seen through the eyes of the women and their
songs

Marriage and Society 2014-06-26
this widely used text has been expanded to include the most important issues in contemporary schooling including new end of chapter
sections for further reading new references added to the useful additional resources section school and society fifth edition uses



realistic case studies dialogues and open ended questions designed to stimulate thinking about problems related to school and society
including curriculum reform social justice and competing forms of research written in a style that speaks directly to today s educator this
book tackles such crucial questions as do schools socialize students to become productive workers does schooling reproduce social class and
pass on ethnic and gender biases can a teacher avoid passing on dominant social and cultural values what besides subjects do students
really learn in schools school and society is one of the five books in the highly regarded teachers college press thinking about education
series now in its fifth edition all of the books in this series are designed to help pre and in service teachers bridge the gap between
theory and practice praise for previous editions i have been surprised and pleased by the relevance of this particular book to the lives
and work of my beginning teachers teaching education this series does a masterful job of bringing together the basic issues and teaching
methods that should frame social and philosophical foundations curricula educational theory

Religion, Culture and Society in Early Modern Britain 2006-11-02
the availability of various technological platforms enables individuals to feel a deeper sense of connectivity and contribution to their
social circles and the world around them this growing dependence on social networking platforms has altered the ways in which society
functions and communicates social media and the transformation of interaction in society is a definitive reference source for timely
scholarly research evaluating the impact of social networking platforms on a variety of relationships including those between individuals
governments citizens businesses and consumers featuring expansive coverage on a range of topics relating to social media applications and
uses across industries this publication is a critical reference source for professionals educators students and academicians seeking
current research on the role and impact of new media on modern society this publication features authoritative research based chapters
across a range of relevant topics including but not limited to computer mediated communication nonprofit projects disaster response
management education cyberbullying microblogging digital paranoia user interaction augmentation and viral messaging

Journal of the Royal Society of Arts 1883
covering the major social and political events of british history from the late victorian era through to the present day the 6th edition of
this landmark textbook helps students critically examine the relationship between the british state and its citizens with accessible and
engaging prose the book guides students through a mix of chronological and thematic coverage connecting key political economic and social
changes helping them examine the main themes and trends in british political history newly featuring definitions of key terms and with 20
additional illustrations the 6th edition has also been updated to cover events since the 2015 general election including the 2017 and 2019
general elections the brexit vote and negotiations the covid 19 pandemic the resignation of david cameron the fall of theresa may and the
rise of boris johnson the rise of cultural politics including feminism black lives matter the centralisation of government and identity
politics this book is essential for anyone looking to for an introduction to modern british social and political history

The Canadian Paediatric Society Guide to Caring for Your Child from Birth to Age Five
2009-08-06
this fifth volume in christian fuchs s media communication and society series presents foundations and applications of digital ethics based
on critical theory it applies a critical approach to ethics within the realm of digital technology based on the notions of alienation
communication in justice media in justice and digital in justice it analyses ethics in the context of digital labour and the surveillance
industrial complex social media research ethics privacy on facebook participation co operation and sustainability in the information
society the digital commons the digital public sphere and digital democracy the book consists of three parts part i presents some of the



philosophical foundations of critical humanist digital ethics part ii applies these foundations to concrete digital ethics case studies
part iii presents broad conclusions about how to advance the digital commons the digital public sphere and digital democracy which is the
ultimate goal of digital ethics this book is essential reading for both students and researchers in media culture communication studies and
related disciplines

The European Peasant Family and Society 1995-01-01
represents the first integrated effort to deal with age as a crucial variable in the social system of special interest to sociologists for
whom the sociology of age seems destined to become a special field

Issues in Medicine, Psychology, Religion, and Society: 2013 Edition 2013-05-01
this third edition of sport and society with contributions from some of the field s most highly respected scholars covers the myriad of
complex pervasive and global issues confronting sport in the 21st century it continues to be a foundation text for students across most
sport disciplines russel hoye la trobe university australia the third edition of sport and society reinforces its place as one of the most
valuable texts for students and others engaging in social scientific study of sport overall the book continues to achieve an unrivalled
balance between different social science disciplines that have been applied to sport between local national and international issues and
between broad overviews and specific detail on every topic the end result is a book that is a must on many academic reading lists iain
lindsey durham university uk fully updated and revised the third edition of barrie houlihan and dominic malcolm s ground breaking sport and
society provides students and instructors with a one stop text that is comprehensive accessible international and engaging this popular
book approaches the study of sport from a multi disciplinary perspective presents the importance of social structure power and inequality
in analysing the nature and significance of sport in society addresses the rapid commercialization and regulation of sport engages in
comparative analysis to understand problems clearly and produce sound solutions expands students knowledge through chapter summaries guides
to further reading and extensive bibliographies offers five new chapters addressing the key contemporary issues of lifestyle sport sport
for development and peace the governance of international sport organisations sports fandom and sport in east asia a superb teaching text
this new edition will be relished by instructors seeking an authoritative introduction to sport and society and students who want a
relevant enriching text for their learning and research needs

Prize-essays and Transactions of the Highland and Agricultural Society of Scotland 1859
reprint of the original first published in 1875

Annual Report of the Iowa State Agricultural Society 1866
vol 22 26 contents include annual report of the agricultural experiment station of the university of wisconsin no 1 5

Tradition and Society in Turkmenistan 2013-11-19



School & Society 1921

THE JOURNAL OF THE ROYAL AGRICULTURAL SOCIETY OF ENGLAND 1853

Transactions of the Connecticut State Agricultural Society, for the Year ... 1859

Collections of the Worcester Society of Antiquity 1895

Original Communications made to the Agricultural Society of South Carolina; and extracts from
select authors on agriculture, etc. [With a plan.] 1824

The Browning Society's Papers 1885

Medical Report of the Society of the Lying-in Hospital of the City of New York 1897

School and Society 2009-08-28

Social Media and the Transformation of Interaction in Society 2015-09-21

Journal of the Asiatic Society of Bengal 1891

State and Society 2022-02-10

Proceedings, American Philosophical Society (vol. 65, 1926) 2022-10-20



Digital Ethics 1972-03-15

Aging and Society 2015-11-16

Sport and Society 2023-10-20

Journal of the Asiatic Society of Bengal 1881

Transactions of the Wisconsin State Agricultural Society 1835

Journal of the Royal Asiatic Society
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